
There will be a public hearing on Thursday, July 12, 2007 at the Woodland West Elementary 
School, 2143 Mars, at 6:00 PM. The subject is the Lower Harvey Canal Crossing Environmental 
Assessment. This will provide clearance to pursue the construction of a second span of Lapalco 
Blvd. immediately north of the existing Lapalco Bridge and/or a new crossing of Harvey Canal at 
an alignment along Harvey Blvd. south of Lapalco.  The meeting will include discussion on 
the completion of Harvey Blvd. and traffic or construction impacts at the Lapalco location. 
  
Date: July 12, 2007 
Time: 6:00 PM 
Place: Woodland West Elementary School, 2143 Mars 
Topic: 2nd bridge across the Harvey Canal 
 


